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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

March 20, 2025 

WCSD EARLY COLLEGE PROGRAM CELEBRATES MILESTONE 

 Williamsburg County School District is excited to celebrate a historic milestone with the 
graduation of the first cohort of students from its Early College Program. These dedicated 
individuals have not only earned their high school diplomas but have also completed significant 
college coursework, giving them a head start in their academic and career paths. The graduation 
ceremony is scheduled for May 9, 2025, to honor these trailblazing students who have shown 
perseverance, academic excellence, and a commitment to higher education.  

 Through the Early College Program, students gained the opportunity to earn college 
credits while achieving an associate degree alongside their high school diplomas. In partnership 
with Williamsburg Technical College, this program provided students access to college-level 
instruction, campus resources, and academic mentorship. Many graduates will continue their 
education at various colleges or universities. A special recognition ceremony took place on March 
20, 2025, at 10 a.m. at Williamsburg Technical College to honor the graduates. Attendees 
included officials from Williamsburg Technical College, such as Dr. Patty Lee, President, and Ms. 
Paige Brown, along with representatives from Williamsburg County School District, including Dr. 
Kelvin Wymbs, Superintendent, and Mr. Neilson Hilton, Director of Special Programs and School 
Counselors.  

 For more information about the Early College Program and future enrollment 
opportunities, please visit www.wcsd.k12.sc.us or contact Mr. Neilson Hilton at (843) 355-5571 
or nhilton@wcsd.k12.sc.us. 
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